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Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. Stawick,

I am a retail forex trader and I would like to voice my strong opposition to the proposed
regulations regarding a 10-to-1 limitation in leverage for retail forexaccounts. Ithinkthat a
person should have the right to choose what leverage he or she desires to trade, and to force this
limitation would effectively put me out of business.

I believe that I speak for hundreds of other retail forex traders, and I hope you will oppose this
regulation and allow us to continue to trade in the financial markets.

Thank you,

AIta Craig
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